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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 27 of 2019 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF RESURFACING WORKS ON CARGO ROAD, 
CARDIFF DOCKS 

 
     

Port Users are advised that due to resurfacing works on Cargo 
Road, Cardiff Docks, there will be traffic management in place 
between Tuesday November 5

th
 – Wednesday November 6

th
 

2019. 
 

Users are advised to reduce their speed whilst passing the 
works. 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information please 
Contact Daniel Davies – 02920 835084. 

 



 


